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21 Oct 2012 

Committee for Electronic Services — John Jones Chmn. 

Online Subscription Service 
The online membership subscription service using PayPal continues to work well.  

Digital Projector 
The digital projector continues to be used throughout the year. Everyone that has 
used it has been very complimentary on its ease of use and how great it is to be able 
to view digital pictures. We needed to replace the video extension cable. 

AIS Website (irises.org) / E-memberships 
After the startup problems were solved the service seems to be working. It is often 
impacted by the wiki being on the same host server. Performance problems on the 
wiki are locking up eMember services. We need to move the wiki to its own server. 

Membership Lookup 
The Membership lookup site is fully operational and is updated directly by the AIS 
Membership Secretary as needed.  
Bulletin Scanning 
The Bulletin scanning project is complete. All the scanned documents are available 
online as part of eMember services. A complete set is also available at the AIS 
Library. The Board needs to decide: 

1. Whether the AIS library may make electronic copies of individual bulletins, 
or subsections thereof for non-AIS eMembers and non-AIS members. 

2. What other libraries should receive copies of the complete set and under what 
terms of disclosure they need to agree. 

 


